
Review
White class is off to a great start! Your little ones 
have been adjusting with ease to our new routine. 
Montessori lesson time and circle time have quickly 
become a favorite part of their day.
We have introduced our colors in American sign 
language (ASL) and have started showing them a few
basic signs. 

This month our focus will still be 
introducing our Montessori lessons 

and becoming familiar with each other 
and our routine. Some of the lessons 
we will be working on this month are 
shapes, matching colors, working on 
puzzles and lessons that will help 
improve fine motor skills. Ms. Kaitlin 

and I are so excited for our first full 
month with your child and cannot 

wait to share their progress with you

We will be closed September 1st for Labor Day
(This week is not prorated)

Email: 
Whiteclass@mountainhomemontessori.com

Childrens House:
(870)425-0882

Focus

Reminders Contact
➢ Be sure to check lunchboxes everyday

for important papers or to see if your
child needs any items

➢ Check Dojo for any messages or updates

Important  Dates

White Class

• Eat 
• Drink
• Milk
• water

• Mom
• Dad
• Please
• Thank you

• More
• All done
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